
Public Health Guideline Announcement 

Dear [Community Members/Stakeholders], 

We are reaching out to inform you about the latest public health guidelines issued by [Health 

Organization/Department]. These guidelines are aimed at ensuring the safety and well-being of 

our community in light of [specific health concern, e.g., the ongoing pandemic]. 

Key Guidelines 

• Maintain a distance of at least [X] feet from others. 

• Wear a mask in public spaces where social distancing cannot be maintained. 

• Wash hands frequently with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. 

• Stay home if you feel unwell and seek medical advice if necessary. 

• Follow local travel advisories and restrictions. 

For further information, please visit our website at [website link] or contact us at [contact 

information]. Your cooperation is vital in helping us keep our community safe. 

Thank you for your attention and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


